Dear Directors & Parents,

Just a reminder that UPlay Kids follows the Lee County Schools calendar. There will be no UPlay lessons this Friday or during Spring Break unless otherwise arranged with your school. Also, if you have not been receiving your UPlay Kids Newsletter/Sport of the month please check your spam folders. We send them out each month NLT the 3rd, and a very small percentage of them are being opened. I have provided a link below to March's Newsletter. Enjoy your spring break and this beautiful weather! Please do not hesitate to call if you have any questions.

https://mailchi.mp/8f98a8fe31a2/sport-of-the-month-2922433

All the best! Sheila Windt Florida Area Director CEO of Fun Facebook: UPlay Kids Florida Website: uplaykids.com

Office: 239-331-5331